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Thanksgiving is a wonderful time for us to slow down and
remember all that we have to be grateful for. Here at
NeighborWorks Montana, we are thankful for all the support
you each give us throughout the year. May your Thanksgiving
holiday be full of family, friends, laughter, good friends, and
thankfulness!

Our offices will be closed both Thursday, November 24 and
Friday, November 25.

November 2022

https://www.facebook.com/NeighborWorksMT
https://www.instagram.com/neighborworksmt
https://www.linkedin.com/company/nwmontana
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This Giving Tuesday, we are celebrating the power of
community! Join us in making a special project at the Pleasant
Park Resident Owned Community in Great Falls become a
reality!

The residents have come together in many ways since
becoming resident-owned in 2020. Their most recent project,
placing a small concrete pad and basketball hoop in the center
of the community, has been widely used by children of all ages.
Other park improvements have included a new community
sign, a newly paved road, signs for safety, and landscaping.

Pleasant Park Community would love to continue its
improvements by setting up a playground area for the children
in their community but they need our help. Our goal this Giving
Tuesday is to raise $4,000 to go toward the purchase,
installation, and landscaping expenses.

Why this project is important
Healthy communities depend on all of us doing our part to
create spaces where people can come together for meaningful
interaction and recreation. Having this park-like space in their
neighborhood would give the residents and their children a
safe place to play while also beautifying their community.

How to participate
Our Giving Tuesday campaign will be held Monday, November
28th, and will run through Friday, December 2nd. You are
welcome to donate through our Facebook page or through the
Donate page on our website.

https://www.facebook.com/NeighborWorksMT
https://www.nwmt.org/donate/
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Partner with us on this project! Click here to
donate through NWMT.ORG/DONATE

Welcome, Julia!

Please join us in giving Julia Hope
a warm welcome to the
NeighborWorks Montana team!

Julia joined us as our Real Estate
Lending Specialist on the Real
Estate Development and
Acquisition (REDA) team. She has
lived in Montana for over 20 years
and has been working in lending
for over 10 years.

She lives in Kalispell with her husband, four daughters, and two
dogs. Julia is very involved with her church and helps run a
weekly Moms of Preschoolers group. She enjoys spending
summer days at the lake, hiking, and long-distance running.

We are thrilled to have her on the team and she is excited to
assist in Montana families having safe and stable homes!

Visit our website or connect with us on:

https://www.nwmt.org/donate/
https://www.nwmt.org/
https://www.facebook.com/NeighborWorksMT
https://twitter.com/NeighborWorksMT
http://www.instagram.com/NeighborWorksMT
https://www.linkedin.com/company/nwmontana/
http://www.pinterest.com/neighborworksmontana



